Deborah Neuser

From: Deborah Neuser

Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 2:44 PM

To: James Brey - D4

Cc: Eric Sitkiewitz - D6; Bill Schlei; Justin Nickels; Mackenzie Reed-Kadow; Kathleen
McDaniel

Subject: D. 8 Polling Location

For the April election, Redeemer Lutheran Church on Menasha Avenue did not want us to use their facility for voting due
to COVID-19. Due to COVID we were able to make that change at the last minute without adopting an ordinance. Today
| received a message from them that they do not want us to use their facility for August election.

For April we used Lincoln Park Cabin 2. It is not perfect for the Presidential Election because it is on the smaller side but
due to the large number of voters who will be voting by mail this year, | think it will be fine.

| will have an ordinance drafted for Kathleen’s approval and put this item on the July Finance Agenda. If anyone has any
other places that might work, let me know. With this addition, we will have six locations that are City owned. It is good
that we have this kind of control over our polling places.

However, the deadline for changing a polling place is JULY 13™. Our next Council meeting is July 20™. I'm guessing we
will need a special Council meeting to effect this change.
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